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NorthWest TrailRiders Association of Pendleton Oregon supports the responsible use 

of OHV's on public lands.  Legal and safe access to Oregon roadways could allow 

the public to enjoy multiple OHV riding areas that are separated by public roads.  In 

addition, access to public roads would allow Legal OHV's to access rual towns to 

enhance their recreation experience and these towns economy. OHV recreation is a 

large and growing contribution to the Oregon economy that needs regionally 

consistent laws for OHV road use.  NWTRA supports this bill. 


